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This draft specifies that the Department of Commerce’s rules may not require an owner
or operator of a mobile kitchen to install or maintain an automatic fire suppression
system in, or as part of, the mobile kitchen.  Do you want to limit this provision to
mobile kitchens of a specified size?

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions with regard to this draft.
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